
Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are very pleased to inform you that next year, we will again be offering peripatetic music 
lessons from One Education.   

All lessons will be taught within COVID guidelines, the school's risk assessment and One 
Education's risk assessment.  These lessons are in addition to their weekly class music 
lesson.   

We have requested that the lessons take place in the afternoon so that children do not 
miss their morning Maths and English. 

Year 3: 

All of Year 3 will have access to wider opportunities music;  

- a term on ukulele 

- a term on recorder 

- a term on djembe 

This is FREE! 

The idea of this is that children get a taste for learning a musical instrument and can then 
aspire to taking up an instrument in Years 4, 5 and 6. 



Years 4, 5, 6: 

In Years 4, 5 and 6 we offer provision to learn an instrument at a greater depth.  Please 
choose one only, although you can put first and second choice.   

The cost for this is £70 a term and you will receive details about how to pay for this via 
Parent Pay. 

Please note that trumpet is taught by our very own Mr Hearnshaw so it is free.  

Even if your child has already had instrumental lessons, please fill in the form as we will not 
assume they are going to continue.   

Please send the form in by Wednesday 23rd June. 

Kind regards, 

Imogen Murray 

Music Lead 


